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BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 
 
Since we are unable to play bocce for now, we have extra time.  One thing we could do while 
confined, is visit our club’s website at www.villagesbocceclub.com .  Under the direction of David 
Cook, IT Director for the bocce club, he has kept the website updated with the following: 
*Club Events 
*Tournament information 
*Social Events 
*Captain Information, Referee list, tournament rules & etiquette 
*Current & Past Board Members 
*Minutes from Board Meetings 
*History of the club 
*Photos of every kind of club activity 
We are fortunate to have David as our IT Director and want to thank him for his time and energy.   
 
Last year the club was able to take photos of most of the participating tournament teams.   
Here are two samples from the 2019 Fall RR. 

 
Kings & Queens, team members Claire Vandenberg, Adrien Fournier, Vickie Cook, Candy Stonehouse, 
Captain Kerry Besmehn, Fran Pulis, Paula Fournier, Jim Stonehouse & Jan Hageman 

  
Friskies, team members Jan Croad, Pam Thurber, George Dobbs, Berna Davis, Carol Trenholme, 
Captain Gail Leslie, Sandy Tate & Tom Wilson 
 
Stay safe and have fun exploring the club’s website until we can play bocce again. 


